
Council Meeting, 7 April 2016 
 

Notice of Motion – Town Councils for Torquay and Paignton 
 
 

This Council instructs the Assistant Director for Corporate and Business Services to 
investigate the benefits of creating Town Councils for Torquay and Paignton.  
 
The proposals for Devolution are being considered by Government, but in the light of 
potential changes that will take place in the next 3 to 4 years; we should be looking 
at bringing and keeping local government close to the people.  
 
Proposed:  Mayor Gordon Oliver  
Seconder:  Cllr Derek Mills 


